
	
NOTICE	OF	PUBLIC	HEARING	

	
Proposed	Addition	to	Quad	Cities	Enterprise	Zone	

	
Notice	is	hereby	given	to	all	interested	parties	that	a	PUBLIC	HEARING	will	
be	held	on	Monday,	June	22,	2020	at	2:00	p.m.	on	Zoom	in	order	to	receive	
comments	on	whether	the	Cities	of	East	Moline,	Moline,	Rock	Island,	and	
Silvis,		the	Village	of	Milan,	and	Rock	Island	County	should	expand	their	
Enterprise	Zone	Boundaries	within	the	City	of	Moline,	and	unincorporated	
Rock	Island	County.		To	attend	the	meeting	call	Denise	Bulat,	Bi-State	
Regional	Commission,	at	309-793-6300	Ext.	1140	by	Monday,	June	22,	
2020	at	noon.	
	
A	copy	of	the	current	and	proposed	Enterprise	Zone	boundary	maps	is	on	file	
and	available	for	inspection	on	the	front	page	of	the	Bi-State	Regional	
Commission	website	www.bistateonline.org		AND	at	the	following	locations	at	
the	external	public	announcement	window/case	for	each:	
	
East	Moline	City	Hall	(915	16th	Avenue,	East	Moline	
Moline	City	Hall	(619	16th	Street,	Moline)		
Milan	Village	Hall	(405	E.	1st	Street,	Milan)	
Rock	Island	City	Hall	(1528	3rd	Avenue,	Rock	Island)	
Silvis	City	Hall	(121	11th	Street,	Silvis)	
Rock	Island	County	Office	Building	(1504	3rd	Avenue,	Rock	Island)	
	
All	interested	persons	will	be	given	an	opportunity	to	be	heard	at	the	public	
hearing,	or	may	provide	written	comments	to	Doug	Maxeiner,	East	Moline	City	
Administrator,	at	915	16th	Avenue,	East	Moline,	IL	61244,		prior	to	or	on	the	
date	of	the	hearing.	
	
 


